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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is time for the annual St Bernadette’s Easter Raffle! All money raised             
will go towards the end of year school gift presented by Year 6. Over              
the years the departing Year 6 have always given a gift that benefits the              
school. 

We ask all families to bring in Easter eggs or Easter gifts of any shape               
and size as a donation towards the Easter Raffle. 

Tickets will go on sale before school, at recess and lunch for 20c each or               
3 for 50c. As long as your child purchases a ticket they are guaranteed              
to win a prize! 

The Easter Raffle is an exciting St Bernadette’s tradition that all the            
students look forward to. 

 

We appreciate your support. 

 

Mr Kensell 

 

 

 

 


